From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST. CLERK

To: Tracy. Mary; Linford, Tera
Subject: FW: Mandatory Malpractice Insurance
Date: Tuesday, August 18, 2020 9:45:21 AM

From: AAM@Yahoo [mailto:aaronamorin@yahoo.com]
Sent: Tuesday, August 18, 2020 9:41 AM

To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Mandatory Malpractice Insurance

Greetings.

I am an active, licensed attorney in the great state of Washington however for all intents and purposes, | do not
practice law. | am a Senior Human Resources Manager at a private corporation and therefore am also not considered
a “corporate lawyer” - | am a Human Resources professional who may one day choose to put on my practicing hat,
however for now, mandatory insurance would be a financial burden than is neither sensible nor equitable for
individuals similarly situated.

I meet all CLE obligations and have, on occasion, volunteered for some of the great services offered to the public by
the KCBA (Housing Justice Project, Neighborhood Legal Clinic to name two). While volunteering, | would be
covered by their insurance, however as a Human Resources Manager, | would not.

Please do not implement mandatory malpractice insurance, or if you do, please allow an exemption for individuals
such as myself, who are considered active, compliant and not regularly providing legal counsel.

Thank you for your consideration; please feel free to call anytime if you would find it helpful to further discuss my
situation.

Warmest regards.

Aaron A. Morin
Bellevue, Washington
WSBA# 35842

(206) 839-9983 (mobile)
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